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The totals for 2024-2025 have been calculated, along with the number 

of hours for Top State, Top Chapter, first, second and third.   

We had 199 members who submitted their hours. Everyone who has 

submitted hours will receive a pin for their hard work. At the National 

Convention the winners will be announced.  

We have started recording hours for 2025-2026. 

I would like to thank Kim Biddle for all the help she has given me for 

recording VISTA hours. Diane Gilpin will take over for Kim. 

 

Kathy Andras 

 


